Ready for a new start: Austrian Airlines takes
off again starting 15 June 2020

In recent months, the world has changed, but together with Austrian

Airlines your customers can discover it anew. Starting 15 June
2020, Austrian Airlines will be taking off again after an almost

90 day break — and will be flying to 37 destinations in the first two

weeks of operations.* Additional destinations are to be added in the
following weeks. As soon as sufficient feeder traffic is available again
on short- and medium-haul routes, Austrian Airlines will also offer
long-haul flights again, possibly as early as July.

The Austrian Airlines flight offer from/to Vienna from 15 to

28 June 2020:

o Starting 15 June 2020: Amsterdam, Athens, Basel, Berlin,
Brussels, Bucharest, Copenhagen, Dubrovnik, Dusseldorf,
Frankfurt, Geneva, Hamburg, Larnaca, London, Munich, Paris,
Pristina, Sarajevo, Skopje, Sofia, Stockholm, Stuttgart, Tel Aviv,
Thessaloniki, Tirana, Varna and Zurich

o Starting 22 June 2020 these destinations will be added:
Belgrade, Graz, Innsbruck, Kiev, KoSice, Milan, Nice, Prague,
Split and Warsaw

The flights have already been published in the reservation systems.

» The flight schedule for download

Traveling safely together

In exceptional times, we take exceptional care of our passengers. To
ensure that nothing stands in the way of a safe Austrian flight,
Austrian Airlines and Vienna Airport have joined forces to implement
additional hygiene and security measures that protect travelers on the
ground and in the air. Find out more about this in the Austrian Blog.


https://www.lufthansaexperts.com/shared/files/lufthansa/public/mcms/folder_102/folder_6073/file_147741.pdf

» More about Austrian Airlines hygiene and security measures

* Subject to new official restrictions.
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https://www.austrianblog.com/en/posts/air-travel-hygiene-and-safety/
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